The Essex Foundaﬁ%n

The Elizabeth Barnes Callender and Mary Francis Barnes Annual Scholarship

This scholarship was established in memory of Elizabeth (Diz) Barnes Callender and her sister Mary Frances Barnes
in honor of their commitment to land conservation and preservation. A $3000 scholarship will be awarded annually
by The Essex Foundation Inc. to one Valley Regional High School graduating senior or graduate, or an Essex resident
who is pursuing studies related to land conservation and preservation at a two or four year college, a technical
school or graduate school, or taking accredited courses. Fields of study may include biology, botany, agronomy,
ecology, horticulture, floriculture, forestry, landscape design and environmental science.

Applicant must complete and submit this application form, along with a copy of their high school or college
transcript and a letter of recommendation from a teacher or adult with whom you have either worked or
volunteered, no later than May 10 by mail to: The Essex Foundation, PO Box 64, Essex, CT 06426, or by email to:
contact@theessexfoundation.org. An interview may or may not be required.

Applicant’s Name:

(First) (Middle) (Last)

Home Address:

(Street Number/Name) (Town) (Zip)

Phone Number: Email Address:

Your choice of school and why?

What will be your major field of study?

Please list your extra-curricular activities. Attach separate sheet if extra space is needed:

Do you plan to work this summer? If so, what type of work?



Susan Daniels
Cross-Out


Why do you feel you should be granted a scholarship? Please answer in detail. Attach a separate sheet, if needed,
to answer any question more fully than space allows.

Applicant’s Signature: Date:






